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23.2.2021 
Dear Parents,                                                                                      
 
I am so pleased to be writing to you with news of school fully reopening. I am especially pleased 
that we have a little more notice this time and that I am not writing to you at 9pm and the day 
before reopen! 
 
As I am sure you will have heard yesterday, following the Prime Ministers announcements, all 
schools in England will open fully to all children on the 8th March. This is fantastic news, and we 
cannot wait to welcome everyone back into classrooms. Of course, there will be many measures 
put in place to minimise the risk of the spread of infection within school, which I will outline to 
you in a letter nearer to the time of full opening. 
 
In the meantime, I would like to thank you and your children again for your continued positivity 
towards home learning. We can now get children prepared for the return to school and ensure 
that they make a brilliant start when they do. 
 
Also, a huge thank you to those of you who have submitted a recipe to the PTFA Cookbook. 
There have been a number of lovely sounding recipes sent in, but we could do with more. If you 
have the time at some point in the next couple of weeks we would love to hear about your family 
favourites. I had a good time cooking with my children and writing up the instructions for one of 
our favourite meals. Please check back through your emails to find templates to write on or type 
into and send them to admin@ashtonhayes.cheshire.sch.uk . 
 
Thank you again for your continued support, 
 
 

 
 
Mr Gilbert 
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